
  

 

12 May 2023 

Dear Chairs 

You will be aware that my Committee has been maintaining an oversight of the UK Common 
Frameworks programme while your committees, and other parliamentary committees in the UK, have 
been undertaking scrutiny of individual frameworks. 

We recently agreed to make recommendations to the Welsh Government in respect of cross-cutting 
issues arising from this scrutiny. Today we have laid our report which includes these 
recommendations. 

We have also sought a debate in Plenary to note the report on Wednesday 12 July 2023. We hope 
this will also provide an opportunity for you, and members of your committees, to highlight issues 
arising from your scrutiny of individual common frameworks. 

Yours sincerely, 

Huw Irranca-Davies 
Chair 

Senedd Cymru 
Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 1SN 

SeneddDCC@senedd.cymru 
senedd.cymru/SeneddDCC 

0300 200 6565 

— 
Welsh Parliament 

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 1SN 
SeneddLJC@senedd.wales  

senedd.wales/SeneddLJC 
0300 200 6565 

Y Pwyllgor Deddfwriaeth,  
Cyfiawnder a’r Cyfansoddiad 
— 
Legislation, Justice and  
Constitution Committee 

Llyr Gruffydd MS 
Chair, Climate Change, Environment, and Infrastructure Committee 

Paul Davies MS 
Chair, Economy, Trade, and Rural Affairs Committee 

Russell George MS 
Chair, Health and Social Care Committee 

Mark Isherwood MS 
Chair, Public Accounts and Public Administration Committee 
 

https://senedd.wales/media/5vvpwq2z/cr-ld15834-e.pdf

